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As you may know, I am a huge football fan, 
having played for teams as a child right up until 
my mid 30’s.  I have also had the pleasure to 
support England across the world.  Sport is vital  

to our success at Spring Vale and fits perfectly with TEAM (Together Everyone 
Achieving More).  We would like to have a “Where were you?” display. If you get 
a chance, please send a photograph of your child(ren) before or during the final 
which we can use to make a whole school display.  We very much hope that you 
will enjoy the match.  On Monday 12th July we will be extending our register and 
children should arrive in school before 9.30 am.  They can be taken directly to 
their classroom door anytime between 8.30 am and 9.30 am.  Breakfast club will 
not be affected.   

I’m whispering it…. It’s coming….. 

 
Uniform shops/Free delivery offer 

Ron Flowers will be on the school site selling uniform on the following dates:- 
 Tuesday 13th July: 1.30 – 4 pm 
 Wednesday 14th July: 1.30 – 4 pm 
 Wednesday 21st July: 9.30 – 11.30 am 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
All school uniform details and a link to Ron Flowers can be found on our website here:- 
https://www.springvaleprimary.co.uk/school-uniform 

https://www.springvaleprimary.co.uk/school-uniform


 

 

 

 

 

 

Pay360 (Formerly SIMS Pay) 

SIMS Pay is changing names - its new name is Pay360 Education Payments 
As of 26th July 2021, SIMS Pay will be known as Pay360 Education Payments. But don’t 
worry, it is still the same product, functionality and service you know. 
 
What does this mean for my school? 
Pay360 Education Payments is the new name for SIMS Pay. The product features and its 
functionality will remain the same. When you log into the system, you’ll notice the Pay360 
logo in place of the SIMS logo and the new name - Pay360 Education Payments, is used 
throughout. 
From 26th July, please use this new link to log in: pay360educationpayments.com 
 
The way you make payments will remain the same - you’ll just notice a different logo 
(Pay360 by Capita) on the login page and in the portal. 

 The link to log in will be updated to pay360educationpayments.com. 
 When you make a payment, you’ll notice the details on your card statement will show as 
'Pay360*school_name’ (rather than ‘Capita*school_name’). 

 We would recommend that you add the new email address 

noreply@pay360educationpayments.com to your contacts/whitelist to ensure the emails 
are not marked as spam. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Look out for next weeks newsletter which will be the final one of the 
academic year.  We will send that one home as a hard copy.   

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Femail.capita-sims.co.uk%2Fn0Q00XJ030mA0MN00900rO0&data=04%7C01%7CSpringValePrimary.GroupEmail%40wolverhampton.gov.uk%7C67f6a772d9d74788ac7108d94158046c%7C07ebc6c370744387a625b9d918ba4a97%7C0%7C0%7C637612668560989595%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=hwWzlVccLOZxgWETPwGsYyCABS8VNGnJP7bE4DJnmyA%3D&reserved=0
mailto:noreply@pay360educationpayments.com

